Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Headteacher Mr L Fellows

Executive Leader
Ms. R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Tel: **01902 921159** Fax: **01902 558543**

Thursday 28th November

RE: Christmas Dinner Day / Christmas Jumper Day

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to announce that our annual Christmas dinner for the children will take place on Thursday 12th December. This is always a special occasion for the school community, and we are certain that the children will thoroughly enjoy this festive event.

If your child is in KS2 (Years 3-6) and is not entitled to free school meals, then the price of the dinner will be £2.80 (to be paid as usual through ParentPay). It is essential that we receive the reply slips to ensure we provide accurate numbers to our kitchen staff; therefore, kindly complete the slip below and return it to the school by Wednesday 4th December at the latest.



We would also like to inform you that, on the same day, we will be participating in Christmas Jumper Day. This is a fantastic opportunity to support the charity Save the Children, an organization dedicated to improving the lives of children

around the world. On Christmas Jumper Day, your child is welcome to wear their own clothes, including a Christmas jumper if they have one, for a donation of £1. All funds raised on this day will be passed on to Save the Children.

We would like to express our gratitude for your continued support and cooperation. The success of events such as these rely on the participation of our wonderful school community. These events not only bring joy and festivity to the children, but they also instil in them the importance of charity and compassion.

We look forward to celebrating the festive season with the children.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L. Fellows Head Teacher













